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SECOND HAND UNIFORM
On the morning of Friday 28th September (at the Macmillan Coffee Morning) we will be selling off some second hand uniform.  
Some of it looks almost brand new, so, if you want to bag a bargain come along to the Coffee Morning to have a look,
All monies raised from the sale will be shared between the Macmillan charity and the East Cheshire Hospice in memory of Mr Davenport.

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING
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to our annual fund raising Coffee Morning in aid of the Macmillan Cancer Charity.  
Come along on FRIDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER and have a cuppa and cake from 9:15am until 10:30am to help us raise as much money as we can for this very worthwhile cause.  Bring your whole family, your friends and neighbours too!

Donations of any amount are welcome, although we recommend a minimum of £1 per person.
There will be a few side stalls and a raffle too so bring along a bit extra to take part in these.

We would greatly appreciate any donations of cakes or raffle prizes for the event.  If you are able to donate anything, please bring them into school on Thursday 27th September.

We would also welcome any help that you would be able to give us to help us run the Coffee Morning by either running a stall, brewing up or even washing up.
To help us to know how many to cater for could you please complete and return the slip below.

Coffee Morning
  I / We will attend the Coffee Morning.

  I am unable to attend, but I enclose a donation towards the charity.

  I will bring some cakes in.

  I am able to help at the Coffee Morning.

Signed: _________________________________
Tel. No. __________________________________

DATA COLLECTION SHEET
Thank you for those already returned, however there are still lots to be completed and returned. It is imperative that we have them returned to ensure that we have the correct emergency contact details in case your child is ill or has an accident and so we can put your contact numbers on the school’s texting service.
If you have lost your form we have spare copies in the office.

NEWSLETTER
Did you know that we put the Newsletter onto our web-site?  If your child forgets to bring their copy home you can always check the site for any information that you may need.
We can also e-mail it to you should you prefer this format.  Please just let Mrs Yoxall in the office know your e-mail address and she will arrange it for you.

BAD WEATHER
Now the weather is getting stormy please send your child in to school with a coat.  If they do not have one with them they will not be allowed out to play at break times.  Thank you for your co-operation in this.


KEY STAGE 2 FOOTBALL CLUB
From next Thursday, (27th September) we will be holding an after school Football Club for children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6.  The club will start after school and will finish at 4:15pm.  

If your child would like a place at the club complete the form below.  Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis as numbers are limited. 


KEY STAGE 2 FOOTBALL CLUB
Child’s Name: ______________________________
Class: ______
My child would like a place at the Thursday Key Stage 2 Football Club.
I will collect him/her at 4:15pm prompt.

Signed: ____________________________________
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